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Conversation: Coalition for Safe West Nile Virus Control; Public Records Act Request
Subject: RE: Coalition for Safe West Nile Virus Control; Public Records Act Request

I had indicated below that I expected to reply to you by COB yesterday.  The
California Department of Public Health is still reviewing your request and
considering the points you have raised.  I am continuing to monitor this
matter closely, and I will advise you as soon as a determination has been
made regarding your request for production of the record at issue.  However,
if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you.

Roscoe L. Barrow II, Senior Staff Counsel
California Department of Public Health
Office of Legal Services
1501 Capitol Avenue, Suite 71.5001
MS 0506
P. O. Box 997377
Sacramento, CA 95899-7377
Email: Roscoe.Barrow@cdph.ca.gov <mailto:Roscoe.Barrow@cdph.ca.gov>
Telephone: (916) 440-7807
Fax: (916) 440-7708
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